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I hope you have all had a great half-term 
and are looking forward to a week off 
next week with a long bank holiday 
weekend to celebrate the Queen’s      
Platinum Jubilee. It’s amazing that our 
queen has been on the throne for 70 
years!  Why not come and join us in 
Stockton on the Forest for our Jubilee 
Jamboree, on Sunday 5th June. There will 
be lots of exciting things happening all 
day and it would be great to see you.  
Come and join in the fun. 
From May 28th to June 5th it is also    
Children’s Gardening Week, so maybe 
during half-term you could plant some 
flower seeds that will attract the bees 
and butterflies to your garden, when 
they have grown. Or you could build a 
hut for a hedgehog in a quiet corner of 
your garden. Make sure you make it nice 
and dark by covering it in leaves and 
shrubbery. Whatever you do I hope you 
have a great week and that the sun  
hopefully shines. 
                       God Bless. 
                               Lisa 

Joke Book 

How does a penguin build a house?  
Igloos it together!  
What’s a sea monster’s favourite 
meal? 
Fish & ships! 
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Prayer Corner 

Dear God, 
 

As we celebrate the Platinum Jubilee, we 
thank you for all the good things Queen     

Elizabeth has done for our country. 
Help us be strong to work for further 
change, so that together we make the 

world a better place for all. 
 

Amen.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question of the Week! 

If you could be queen for the 
day, what would you do?  

                              Royal paper crown                          

You will need: 

Coloured card 
Felt pens 
Stick on jewels or sequins 
Glue/sticky tape 
 
1. Cut a strip of card (approximately 8cms wide) that will 

fit around your child’s head to form the base of the 
crown and stick the ends together with tape. 

2. Next cut out 4 strips of card (approximately  3cms 
wide) to form the top of the crown. 

3. Tape a strip of card inside the base of the crown and 
creating a loop tape the other end to the opposite side 
of the base. Repeat with the other 3 strips of card. 

4. You can add a cardboard jewel to the top of the crown 
if you wish. 

5. Decorate using felt pens, jewels and sequins.  
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 Upcoming events! 

 

Stockton on the Forest Jubilee Jamboree— 5.6.2022  
 

Coffee Morning — Holy Trinity, Stockton on the Forest 11.6.22  @ 10am 
(Come and join us for children’s crafts, stalls and  refreshments). 

 
Messy Church —Reading Rooms, Dunnington 25.6.22 @ 10:30am 


